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Directorate General of Pharmaceutical Affairs

and Drug Control

TO
ALL MARKETING AUTHORISATION HOLDERS & QPPV
LOCAL PHARMACEUTICAL MANUFACTURERS

After Compliments,

Sub: Request to incorporate a section titled “Call for Reporting” in all educational materials

As you all know, the concept of Pharmacovigilance has grown significantly in recent
years and its importance in the healthcare system has been recognized worldwide. The
main aim of Pharmacovigilance is to ensure that the medicines available in the country
are safe and effective for everyone. It is needless to mention that the healthcare
professionals play a crucial role in the Pharmacovigilance system.

In our constant endeavor to strengthen the Pharmacovigilance in Oman, we wish to
request all MAHs and pharmaceutical establishments that any educational materials
meant for distribution to health care professionals / patients / patient carers, Dear health
professional communications, patient alert cards etc. should contain a section on:

“Call for Reporting”
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Yours faithfully,

%

Ph. Hussain Al Ramimmy
Director of Pharmacovigilance & Drug Control

Ces DG — for kind inf.
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